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31st January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Number Day – Friday 7th February 

We are excited to inform you that on Friday 7th February 2025, our school will be 
celebrating Number Day to support the NSPCC. This is a fantastic opportunity to encourage 
a love of maths while raising money for a great cause. 

To mark the occasion, we will be holding a non-uniform day, and we invite all pupils to 
come to school dressed as a number! This could be as simple as wearing a t-shirt with a 
number on it, creating a homemade costume, or getting creative with face paint or 
accessories. 

We kindly ask for a £1 donation, which will go directly to the NSPCC to help support their 
vital work in protecting children. 

Throughout the day, pupils will take part in fun number-related activities to develop their 
mathematical skills in an enjoyable and engaging way. 

Thank you for your support in making this event a success. We look forward to seeing all the 
fantastic number-themed outfits! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Neale 
Maths and Science Lead 
 
 


